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NO to extension of the dangerously-sited Diablo Canyon nuclear 
reactor! 

Given the fact that the nuclear industry still has not solved the huge problem of safe 
storage of toxic nuclear waste for generations to come, any proposal to extend 

operation of the aged-out Diablo Canyon reactor on the coast of California, on or 
adjacent to multiple earthquake faults, is incredibly irresponsible. Both public safety and 

public health are at risk daily from this plant's operation. Storage plans for extra high 
level radioactive waste exist only to 2025. The federal government also has failed to 
provide credible, feasible plans for the thousands of years of storage required by high-

level radioactive waste. Diablo Canyon's once-through cooling system is now unlawful. 
Addressing these huge problems would be hugely costly, at a time when we must invest 

in clean, safe, renewable energy sources and ever more efficient battery systems if our 
children are to live safely on our small planet. To divert taxpayer dollars to this 
retrograde and terribly dangerous technology would be grossly wrong. 


